

August 3, 2018

Julie Castañeda Pima County Clerk of the Board 130 W. Congress, 5th Floor Tucson, AZ 85701

Re: Cancellation of Flowing Wells Irrigation District 2018 Annual Election

Dear Ms. Castañeda:

Pursuant to A.R.S. §16-410(A), I am writing on behalf of Flowing Wells Irrigation District (District) to request the cancellation of its November 13, 2018 annual election. A petition will be sent to registered voters within the District to nominate Eric P. Anderson as a Board member to serve a three-year term, effective January 1, 2019.

Being this is the initial request from the District to cancel an election, your guidance on the process to fulfill this request would be most appreciated. Please contact me with questions and additional information needed. Thank you for your time and assistance.

Regards,

Mary Bauer Marv Bauer

Executive Administrator